
Southern Pacific Masters Swimming 
Meet Coordinator’s Report 

Prepared for Thursday, February 21st, 2013 SPMS Committee Meeting  
 
 
Since our last Conference call, we had 3 swim meets and I attended one SCPPOA 
meeting.  
 
On January 20th was the Santa Clarita swim meet. The weather was warm and sunny 
but windy. The swim meet went well. We started a couple of minutes late. I scored the 
meet a high score.  
 
On February 7th was the SCPPOA meeting. The topic was the City of Los Angeles 
Lifeguard Training Program. They distributed a handout and gave a slideshow on how 
they hire and train for the program. It was a good presentation. They went into detail 
how they train and water tests, they talked about how returning lifeguards come back for 
another year.  
 
On February 9th we had a swim meet at Rose Bowl. For the first couple of events the 
weather was cold, but then it warmed up. There was a good turnout. The meet started a 
couple of minutes late but finished before 1 p.m. I scored the meet a high score. 
 
On February 16th we had a swim meet in Las Vegas. The swim meet started 21 
minutes late but it finished early. It was a good swim meet and I did give it a high score.  
 
> Trisha Commons 
> Swim Meet Services Coordinator 


